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PARKING NEAR OAKMAN SCHOOL (PICKUP & DROP OFF)

The bus stop is for BUSES ONLY.  There are posted signs that clearly state “Bus Stop-No Student Drop Off.”  The safety of our school children is everyone’s first priority and having children step off of a bus into the street is dangerous.

If one car wants to stop for “a minute” then all cars will want to stop for “a minute” causing incredible back ups on residential streets.  We understand that dropping off children close to the school is preferred and nobody has a problem with any cars stopping for 15 seconds or less, but any longer tends to start a chain reaction of delays.

BULLYING MEMBERS OF THE OAKMAN STAFF WILL NOT BE TOLERATED.
They are here for the safety of your children and to assist the Dearborn Police Department in making sure that traffic flows safely for everyone.  The Dearborn Police Department is responsible for enforcing traffic laws, not Oakman personnel, so please DO NOT make any attempts to hold Oakman responsible for any actions taken for violations.

It may be necessary, due to unforeseen circumstances, to leave your child at Oakman for an extended amount of time after school.  However, if it happens regularly, the Dearborn Police Department will be contacted and action may be taken.

It may be beneficial for drivers to show up early, park in the neighborhoods (legally), and to be patient as we adjust during the new school year.  Planning ahead at pick up times (dismissal) may help reduce time that could congest traffic, for instance, planning on a specific time or place to be picked up.

Let’s do our best to be the best role models we can for our children and remember, if the driver must get out of the car, MAKE SURE YOU ARE LEGALLY PARKED!!




Thank you,
Your School Resource Officer
Foyid Mockbil #406
16099 Michigan Avenue
Dearborn, Michigan
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